

# ALWYN & COURTHOUSE FEDERATION Alwyn Infant School & Courthouse Junior School



Dear Families,

9th July 2025



We're thrilled to announce a **special summer opportunity** in partnership with the **Royal Borough of Windsor and Maidenhead (RBWM)**!

RBWM is planning an exciting **upgrade to Oaken Grove Park**, and they want to hear from **you**—our amazing pupils! This is your chance to help shape a playground that you and your friends will enjoy for years to come.

#### What's the Challenge?

Imagine your dream playground! What would it look like? What fun equipment would it have? Let your imagination run wild and share your ideas through:

- Drawings
- Short written pieces 
   (You can enter individually or as a group!)

#### Deadline:

Submit your entries to your class teacher by Monday 21st July, late entries also welcome after the summer holidays.

### Mow to Enter:

- Digital entries can be emailed to your teacher.
- Hard copies can be handed in at school—we'll arrange collection!

## **19** Why Enter?

Your ideas could inspire the final design of the new playground at Oaken Grove! Plus, selected entries may be featured in a special display or shared with the local council.

Let's get creative and help build a playground that reflects the imagination and spirit of our school community!

Kind regards Lawrence Hyatt Executive Headteacher Alwyn and Courthouse Federation